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Our next meeting is on Thursday 26th September when members will be able to take part in a craft 
evening. The competition is an Autumn arrangement in a cup. 
Steph and Debbie will be providing the refreshments. 
 
A reminder that payment of £36 is due this month for your ticket to see Sing in the Rain at the 
Theatre Royal on Tuesday 28th January 2025. As usual the coach will pick – up in Old Buckenham 
at 6.00pm and Attleborough at 6.15pm. 
 
At the meeting, nomination papers will be available for you to nominate members for the 2025 
committee. Please remember to get their consent before you put their name down. 
 
A list will also be available for your offers of buffet food, both savoury and sweet, for our Birthday 
Party on 24th October.  
 
The Guiltcross group meeting is on Thursday 19th September, 7.30pm at the Village Hall. The 
speaker is Mr Graham Phillips from the EAAA and the competition is a humorous limerick about 
an accident.  
 
The 21st September is the village Garage Sale which we are participating in. We shall be using 
Susan’s garage for selling Bric a Brac.  We will also be selling cakes and pre-loved handbags at 
the Methodist Church from 9.00am. Please contact Susan if you have any bric a brac and Barbara 
if you have cakes. Also, if you could spare an hour or two Susan would be very glad of any 
additional help. 
 
There will be a coffee morning on 23rd September, 10.30am at The Grain Kitchen. 
 
Sheila (F) is organising a walk on 27th September starting at Mulbarton car park - the Common at 
10.30am for a walk of about 4 miles. 
Lunch will be at Blakey’s Bus Cafe at about 12.30 pm. 
Sheila will need to know the number for lunch before the start of the walk so if anyone wishes to 
go for lunch without doing the walk please make sure that Sheila knows.   
 
 

 


